RE: SPPOA Committee Meetings

Subject: RE: SPPOA Committee Meetings

From: "Bezmalinovich, Augie" <ABezmalinovich@portla.org>
Date: 11/02/2017 03:00 PM

To: Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>

CC: Jonathan Williams <jwilliams@labattleship.com>

Hi All -

The Port building is kind of tough to host “open to the public” non-Port related meetings
since we have tight security in the lobby. Someone will need to escort folks up, what
happens when we get late comers, etc. How about the Grand Annex or Croatian Cultural
Center?

Thanks,
Augie

From: Lorena Parker [mailto:Iparker@sanpedrobid.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 02, 2017 2:18 PM

To: Bezmalinovich, Augie

Cc: Jonathan Williams

Subject: SPPOA Committee Meetings

Augie,

The Chamber's board room is occupied the 3rd Wednesday of the month. Jonathan said he could host
the meeting at the ship or to ask you.

We also need to adjust the time. The Cleaning, Sanitation, Beautification (CSB) committee will start
at 11:00am and the Marketing committee meeting will start after that, either 12:00noon or 12:30pm.

What do you think?

Lorena Parker

Executive Director

San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance
San Pedro Historic Waterfront
Business Improvement District

390 W. 7th Street | San Pedro, CA 90731
T 310.832.2183 | F 310.832.0685
Lparker@sanpedrobid.com
www.sanpedrobid.com
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